
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Aberford CE Primary 
28th March 2025 

 

Message from Mrs Crossley 
Our Mothers’ Day pop up shop was a 

roaring success yesterday and it was 

lovely to see so many children go out 

of school happy and proud of their 

beautifully wrapped presents. A huge 

thank you to our PTA for organising it. 

They went to so much effort to make 

this a successful and organised event 

and we’re all very grateful to the time 

they’re putting in to support our 

school. 

We had an extra star of the week this 

week as Mrs Teale completed her final 

assessment in her course to gain 

Qualified Teacher Status. We are sure 

you will join us in saying a huge 

congratulations to her. She has put so 

much effort into her training and it is 

wonderful to see it paying off!  
 

 

 

 

 
Nora Rory 

Being kind Great Easter writing 

Jonah Lexi 

Super reading and maths Trying hard in maths all 
week  

Hadi Rosa 

Writing a thoughtful 
story 

Always putting 100% 
effort into all learning 

Connie Amelia  

Making great progress in 
maths 

Writing a well balanced 
argument 

Mrs Teale  

Gaining her QTS  
 

 

 

 

Attendance this week 

Whole School 96.9% 

Class 1 96.0% 

Class 2 95.5% 

Class 3 97.3% 

Class 4 98.1% 

 

 

Dates this half term: 
 

Tuesday 1st April  Easter Service in Church 9:15 

Tuesday 1st April    Class 4 Big Dance Off 

Friday 4th April  Easter Egg Raffle in school 

Friday 4th April   School closes for half term 

Tuesday 22nd April  School reopens 

Tuesday 22nd April Scholastic Book Fair 

Wednesday 7th May Class Photographs 

Monday 12th May  Year 6 SATs week 

 

 

 

 
C1 Logan  For displaying our half 

term’s value of Friendship 

 

C2 Willow 
C3 Lyra 
C4 Elliot W 

 

Weekly Newsletter 

 
  

House points 

 This 
week 

Running 
total 

Becca 107 47 
Lotherton 146 70 
Parlington 121 51 
Hazlewood 89 47 

 

Message from the office 

On Friday 4th April, we will be holding our 

annual Easter Hamper raffle.  We will also 

holding a raffle for a signed Leeds Rhinos 

Shirt. Tickets will be on sale on from 

Monday 31st March for £1 per strip and we 

will draw the raffle at break time on the 4th 

April with all of the children. 

Children can also come to school on 4th 

April in non-uniform in exchange for £1 to 

help raise money for our school fund.  

 

Message from the PTA 

 
Just a quick reminder that the Tesco 
Stronger Starts voting begins next week 
and we need your help to secure as much 
funding as possible for the Trim Trail 
replacement! 
So, next time you are shopping in any of 
the Tesco stores below, please use the 
blue tokens given to you at the till, to vote 
for us.  The more votes we get, the more 
we will receive in funding, so please share 
this message with as many people as you 
can. 
You can vote for us at the following stores: 
 
Allerton Bywater (Express), 34A Park Lane, 
WF10 2AT 
Garforth (Express), 11 Long Meadow Gate, 
LS25 2BX 
Garforth (Superstore), Aberford Road, 
LS25 2DX 
Rothwell (Express), 128 Leeds Road, LS26 
0HB 
Sherburn In Elmet (Express), 4 Low Street, 
LS25 6BG 
Swillington (Express). 2-2A Wakefield 
Road, LS26 8DS 
Voting begins during the first week in April 
and runs until the end of June.  Thank you 
for your support! 

 

 Hair in school 

Please can children with hair past their 

shoulders come to school with it fastened 

back. It’s the best way to keep everyone 

nit-free and it helps in lessons and at 

playtime. Many thanks.   


